
Report on Parent-Teacher Meeting 2024 

  Parent-Teacher meeting was organized at Centre for Basic Sciences, Pt. Ravishankar 
Shukla University, Raipur, Chhattisgarh on 16th November 2024. Program was co-ordinated by 
Dr. Veenu Joshi. The program started by Dr. Joshi welcoming and briefly explaining the goals 
and significance of PTM to the gathering of parents and students. After this there was welcome 
address by Prof. Kallol K. Ghosh, Director, Centre for Basic Sciences. He welcomed everyone 
and provided an overview of New Education Policy (NEP) 2020, curriculum, schedule for theory 
and practical classes, dissertation program, achievements of students.Taking the program 
forward, Dr.Laxmikant Chaware spoke about the achievements of the students at the state and 
national level. Dr. Govind Prasad Sahu spoke about maintaining discipline by the students. 
During the program, parents shared their views with the teachers and praised the organization for 
the program. The meeting concluded with a vote of thanks delivered by Dr Veenu Joshi. Parents 
of total 21 students attended the program. Ther were separate counters made for each subject so 
the parents and students separately interacted with the teachers of the respective subjects and 
inquired about the educational activities and progress of the students.  

Feedback was also taken by all the parents. Parents appreciated the activities carried out by the 
Center and given few suggestons also regarding the dissertation carried by the students and their 
accomodation facilities, hostel facilities and inquired about the future prospects of the courses. 

Parallel to this program, Anand Mela was also organized by the students in which the students, 
their parents and teachers and students of other department also participated and enjoyed. 

The Anand Mela was inaugurated by Honorable Vice Chancellor Prof. Sachchidanand Shukla 
and Honorable Secretary Chhattisgarh State Higher Education Shri R Prasanna. Honorable Vice 
chancellor and Honorable Secretary addressed the students and interacted with them about the 
schemes of Chhattisgarh State and encouraged the students for research work. Honorable Vice 
Chancellor Prof. Sachchidanand Shukla and Honorable Secretary also visited different stalls of 
the Anand Mela and appreciated the students. Program ended with the thanks extended by 
Director CBS, Prof. Kallol K Ghosh. 

 



  



 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


